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24th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
I am writing to make you aware of two significant staffing matters concerning our middle 
and senior leadership teams. 
 
Depute Rector 
Karen Thomson, Depute Rector, has been appointed to a Quality Improvement Officer 
position with East Lothian council. Many congratulations to Ms Thomson on her success. 
This job is temporary for two years and Ms Thomson will leave Berwickshire High School on 
secondment at the end of term. 
 
I plan to advertise the Depute Rector vacancy, nationally, at the start of the new term. In 
the meantime, I am looking for expressions of interest from within our Extended 
Leadership Team to take on the role until an appointment is made from this advert. 
Interviews will be held on Monday 27th June. I will update you following these. 
 
Head of Physical Education 
I am delighted to announce that Mr Cameron Murray has been appointed to our new Head 
of Physical Education position. Many congratulations to him. Mr Murray will take up post at 
the start of the new academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Bruce Robertson 
Rector 
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